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Brothers all,
Happy summer to all, the beach, bikinis,
baseball and beer the best season of the year.
June started off with the State Convention in
Wildwood what a great time, thanks to Nick G.
and his crew for getting this together and by
the fun had by all you guys and gals did an
excellent job. As I attended the sessions on
Friday, I am glad to report that the state
donated over $95,000 to Camp Moore and
another $15,000 to Elks National Foundation.
Also I was fortunate enough to represent our
lodge in receiver 6 state awards, the biggest
being number one as All – American Lodge,
you should all be applauded, for this shows all
the hard work you have put into the lodge
during the course of the year, also I was informed
that at the Grand Lodge we have finished in second
place in the country in our division for the same award, this is a
huge honor and I cannot thank you all for the hard work and huge
and dedication you have shown toward the many causes
Middletown Elks stand for. I would like to thank all marchers
who took part in the parade on Saturday, thanks to Eddie Foster
for the great job he did putting this together along with the pipes
and drums, also to the ladies for showing us some great talent,
and to those who helped load the truck, set up in Wildwood or
just helped out when needed, it looked like everyone pitched in
for the whole weekend, and a special thanks to Donny for just
getting some scraps. On the 12th, we held our Flag Day service,
thanks to all who came out for this and to the officers for a job
well done. Dan Maloney for coordinating this event and to the
Ladies Auxiliary for the delicious food afterwards, also thank
you Troop 242 for being part of this service. The 19th, we did our
annual Batters Up Contest, a huge thanks to all who came to help
and good luck to all the kids who are on their way to the District
contest. Okay, on the 20th, we held our first Father’s Day
Softball game and Fran my hat goes off to you and all the
brothers who helped you put this together, this is EXACTLY
what we needed, this was so much fun I didn’t stop laughing all
day, to get the younger members together with the seasoned

veterans brought back days when I first started,
the camaraderie was overwhelming and there
was only a couple casualities Donny (again)
hope you made it to work alright, thanks to all
who helped cook, clean, or just came down to
watch, I personally will be looking forward to
this next year. The 25th was our lobster dinner
and with the cooks we have in the kitchen, how
could you get a bad meal, thanks Meathead and
crew for a great night. The Y.A.C. held its first
annual picnic on the 26th thanks to Mike
Brandine and committee for showing everyone
a good time. On to July 1 we will be
representing the lodge in Orlando for the
Grand Lodge convention from the 4th till the
8th and I promise before I leave they will know
how proud I am of Middletown Lodge #2179

and believe me they will be impressed with the
great work that YOU do for this state. The 16th is the annual
Fluke Tournament starting off with the captains meeting Friday
and fishing on Saturday the 17th with a rain date the 18th so get
your boat in and throw your pole in the water, hey you never
know what you might catch. Friday the 23rd is our 50th
annniversary party at Lakeside Manor in Hazlet, Ken Massicotte
has worked very hard at putting this event together so let’s get
together and celebrate like we know we can, for more
info/tickets contact Ken. Also along with the celebration, Sunday
the 25th will be a party at the lodge with drink specials, music
and a lot of reminiscing, so come on down and lets here some of
the stories from way back when. So you see we have been busy
but we have a lot of work ahead of us and as long as we work
together for our special children, youth, community, there is no
lodge in this state or country that can match what we do, and I
for one believe that from the bottom of my heart. As always
thanks to all of the hard working members, ladies and friends
who help out all year long...have a safe and healthy summer.
“The surest way not to fail is to determine to succeed”
God Bless and Stay Gold, Michael Dickie

Michael Dickie
Exalted Ruler

251 Church Street • Belford, New Jersey 07718 • (732) 495-2733 • www.middletownelks2179.org

Charity � Justice
Brotherly Love � Fidelity
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Track Day at Monmouth Park
Saturday, August 7th, 2010

Food, Beer, Funx
$25.00 per person

Ed Hahn - 732-495-4194 • Mike Dickie - 732- 778-2496
Gates open at 11:00 am • First Race at 12:50 pm

FATHER’S DAY
BALL GAME

Thank you for making our Father’s Day Ball Game
such a good time. We could not have done it without
everybodys support. I really enjoyed seeing everybody
coming out and have a good time. Donny, how’s your
leg. Tom, that finger look good pointed the other way.
Fred, don’t hide your glove you did a real nice job. You
didn’t miss a bat. To Timothy and Hitman Hayden.
Thank you for all your help.
Gene Grasso, thank you for your gratitude it will not be
forgotten. Also to Kristen, Maureen, Dorothy and Jen
for doing the 50/50 Thank you.
It just goes to show with everyones help. We can do
anything together. I really hope everyone had a nice
day. This is an event for every Father’s Day. It sure was
a great day again thank you.
Love You, Francis Corridon

Secretary’s Corner
The Grand Lodge requires that all members in good
standing be notified of applications of prospective
members through our bulletin.
The reason for this is to allow any member with a
positive or negative comment to notify the chairman of
the investigating committee prior to Indoctrination of
that Applicant.
Sponsors should attend the Indoctrination program and
attend lodge meeting on voting night and speak up for
your candidate.
Attend the Initiation, congratulate and introduce them
around especially to lodge committee chairpeople.
Joining a committee will help to become active -
informing new member of the extensive charitabale
work and programs the Elks are involved with.
Second notices have been sent out regarding unpaid
dues. There are many members who have not remitted
their dues for 2010-11. Please check current
membership card for expiration date. Dues are $75.00.

Americanism Committee
presents Casino Night!

Games-Prizes-Entertainment
Friday, August 27, 2010 7-12pm

At the Lodge
For information or to volunteer contact

Joe McGrath 732-221-4696
All proceeds to assist the

Elks Charitable Fund
Help us continue to help those in need!

Donations welcome!
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JUNE 2010
This Elk is always there when needed, the word
no is not in his vocabulary, when asked for help
with any committee and there is no job to big

or small for him to get accompliced
My Elk of the Month of July is

Francis X. Corridon.

SCC MESSAGE
My Brothers & Friends,
Hope everyone is enjoying there summer so far.
As for the SCC we are getting everything together
for the SCC Poker Run. It will be Sunday, August
1. There will be live music, food and lots of
vendors, even a tattoo artist will be on hand. I’m
working on getting a dunk tank to be set up on the
day of the run. I will be looking for some
volunteers to hop in for a short period of time,
maybe Randy Smith if you are not busy for about
an hour...If anyone would be interested or if you
know someone you would like to see in the tank
let me know. It will be a fun day for all, so if your
not doing anything come on down. Also don’t
forget to purchase your 2010 Fatboy raffle ticket
from the MCC.
Don’t forget that on August 8th we will be going
to Camp Moore. The bus will leave our lodge at
2:00 pm. The cost is $20.00 per person to go. If
you are interested in going let me know.
Thanks, Nick Figaro

Dear Members,
I would like to take this opportunity to thank all who
came out for he Kentucky Derby Day. It was a good
crowd on hand with lots of cheering. I would like to
thank all the little jockeys and their parents for helping
out. The $200 Gas Card won by J. Reilly. We will be
doing another gas card in a few weeks. The kitchen
crew Meathead (New Daddy), Pat, GPS, all did an
outstanding job. My salute of the month goes out to my
entire committee for their hard work and efforts in
making Derby Day a success. Day in day out this
committee works very hard selling tickets, picking up
supplies for the troops, helping out disable Vets and
their needs. I am very proud to have such a crew on
hand. We will be working through out the summer to
ensure our Veterans get what is needed for them. Once
again, congratulations to our winner this year “Acey-
Duey” and the winning jockey Laurel.
Please keep supporting our Veterans. Thank you.
“Home of the Free, because of the Brave”
Bob Santoro, Chairman

1/2 Way to St. Patrick’s Day
Saturday, October 2, 2010

7pm - 11pm Open Bar

Music By Round the House
and Ocean Countypipers

to benefit Youth Activities Committee

Donation $25.00
For tickets call Dan Maloney - 787-1622

b Flag Day 2010 b

Flag Day was celebrated at the lodge on Saturday,
June 13th at 11:00 am.
Thanks to all who came out to honor the history of
our flag as we had about 130 in attendance. The
set-up crew of Jim McConnell, Joe McGrath,
Randy Smith and Mike Quilty were a tremendous
help. The program consisting of E.R. Mike and his
officers, Randy Smith, Nick Giuriceo, Carol
Maloney and her great (chorus) Boy Scout Troop
242 with bugler, Thomas Breiter and Bob Kegley
for the music were in perfect sync.
Thank you to our Ladies Auxiliary, President
Kathy Corridon, Coordinator Mary Ruck for the
wonderful luncheon. The 50/50 girls, Donna
Smith and Joyce Dollinger and to our ever present
photographers, Al Smith and Laurie Kegley.
A special thank you to Charlie Rooney who
worked all day in the kitchen and the hall cleaning
up afterwards.
Thank you all - Fly Our Flag - God Bless America
Dan Maloney
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50th Anniversary
of the Lodge

will be celebrated at
the Lakeside

Friday, July 23, 2010
7:00pm - 12:00 midnight

Dinner, Open Bar and Music
by Danger Zone
$150 per Couple
For Tickets Call
Ken Massicotte
732-787-1816

Sunday, July 25, 2010
1:00 - 5:00 pm at the Lodge
50th Anniversary Celebration

with Food
Reduced Prices at the Bar

Music by Danger Zone
Pictures from the Past will be

shown on the Big TV

AUGUST 1, 2010 
RAIN DATE AUGUST 8, 2010 

 

SIGNUPS ARE FROM 9 AM TO 11 AM @ 
MIDDLETOWN ELKS LODGE  
251 CHURCH ST, BELFORD 

732.495.2733 
RIDERS $20.OO 

PASSENGERS $10.00 
WILL ALSO BE A DRAWING FOR A 2010 FATBOY 

ONLY 300 TICKETS SOLD!!! 
TICKETS ARE $100.00 

Ladies Auxiliary Social
Thursday, August 5th, 2010

7:00pm

Topic: Upcoming Fashion Show

Please bring a gift donation
for the fashion show.

There will be a holiday table.

Many thanks in advance your
chairladies,

Ginger Rooney (Chair)
Cathy Merker (Co-Chair)
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BULLETIN BOOSTERS

January
In Memory of Lou Memmolo

Tom & Flo Gormley
Spice Tree School

Lance Jordan Director
February
Bob Santoro
Spice Tree School

Lance Jordan Director
March
Paul and Rosanne Dutton
Christina and Angela Melfi
In Memory of George Moore

Ed Thacke
Spice Tree School

Lance Jordan Director
April
In Memory of Gene Ruck
Mary Ruck
Ed and Frann Glenney
Mike and Bernadette Dwyer
In Memory of Lou & Kay
Dandorph
Huge Bowers
Walt and Doris Fricke
Bill and Joan Burger
Edna Bryk
In Memory of Ray Bryk
Frank and Mary Weber
In Memory of Nicole Jouaneau
Lois Sheppard
Spice Tree School

Lance Jordan Director
May
Joan McTigue
Jim and Pat Waked
Donna & Nick DiGrigorio, Sr.
Marge Herr
Emil and Catherine Dean
Spice Tree School

Lance Jordan Director
June
In Memory of

Dan Marchetti
In Memory of Sue Newell
Dan and Carol Maloney
Bob and Pat Crawford
In Memory of

Frank Buckley
In Memory of George Boyce

“Fish On”
Rich and Donna Garrett
In Memory of Robert J. Brant
Spice Tree School

Lance Jordan Director

Each booster helps to offset printing and mailing costs of this monthly
newsletter. Boosters are for one year, and payable in advance.

Please note your name, and when it is due. Thank you.
ANY OVER DUE HAVE BEEN DROPPED FROM LIST

July
Chris Marchetti
Red, White, & Blue
Bob and Pat Crawford
Mike and Nancy Brandine, Jr.
Spice Tree School

Lance Jordan Director
August
In Memory of Jack Spann
Marge Smith
Joe and Rosemary Keeney
John Huber
John and Kathy Steakin
Bob and Cookie Kelly
In Memory of

Ralph Santoro
Ed and Lynn OʼKane
Spice Tree School

Lance Jordan Director
September
In Memory of Mary Brant
Frank and Dianne Zechman
Spice Tree School

Lance Jordan Director
October
In Memory of PER John McTigue
In Memory of

Kathleen L. McCartan
Dan McCartan
Ed and Mary Tomkins
Al and Cathy Grabau
Bob and Alice Eckert
In Memory of Bob Brant

Kathleen Brant
BSA Troop 242
In Memory of Chief & Marge Smith

Randy Smith, PDD
Spice Tree School

Lance Jordan Director
November
In Memory of Richard McCallum
In Memory of Willy Fix
Thomas F. Early
Chuck and Adrianne Bolin
Cathy Grabau
Spice Tree School

Lance Jordan Director
December
Steve Hoitt
Spice Tree School

Lance Jordan Director
In Memory of Ken Thompson

Jane Thompson

Please check to see if your payment is due - those more than two
months in arrears will be dropped. Thank you for your support.

PROPOSITIONS FOR MEMBERSHIP

Gregory Fisler by Winfield Vanderzee

CONVENTION 2010
Convention has come and gone for another year. While
the crowds have diminished, the enthusiasim has not.
This year the weather was great, except for a slight
shower on Saturday Night. The Ladies Aux. put on two
great shows on Fri. and Sat. nights.I would like to
thank Liz, Ginger, Betty, Cathy, Janet, Carol, Nancy,
Jayne and everyone else who took part in the shows
and the decorating. Special thanks to Ginger who
surpassed her super 50/50 of last year by Making the
prize $1000. Also Thanks to Mike and Nancy Brandine
for the weekend at Wildwood tickets, which was won
Don Anderson and “Stickboy” Figaro, Boy aint that an
“ODD COUPLE” Congratulations to the Parade
Committee-Chairman Ed Foster and his co-chair FXC
for the awards won. Convention preparation begins in
Dec. and culminates in June.There are many people
who deserve accolades for their hard work in making it
happen. Thanks to Co-Chair Nick Figaro for his help
Mike Anghelone who not only drives to and from
Wildwood, but is always helping out where needed,
Mike Quilty who keeps the Bar running smoothly,Jim
McConnell and Don Desfosse who never sleep. And
everyone else who lends a hand. Thank you Joe
McGrath for your efforts and for keeping the cops
away. Thanks to our food vendor for the fine food he
provided. Finally my own personal thanks to all of you
who came down and experienced what I like to call
“Spring Break for Adults” and the Camaraderie of
enjoying each others company.
Nick Giuriceo

House Committee News
The House Committee sponsored a Lobster
Dinner on Friday June 25th which was very
successful, due to our great kitchen crew. Mike
Parulis and his team which consisted of Ed Foster,
Brian Boyce, Pat Vadala, Mike Anghelone, Don
Desfosse, Papa Mike Parulis and a rookie on the
scene “Stickboy” Figaro who I am now renaming
“ Steakboy “ Our Waitresses Linda,Merelee and
Denise also were outstanding. Be advised
“LOBSTER FEST II” is scheduled for
August 20th at 5 P.M. By popular demand.
Congratulations to FXC for the Old timers game
on June 20th, I think this will be an annual event
that will grow and grow.
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Hi Ladies,
June was a very busy month. We started off the
month with the Convention in Wildwood. The
weather was hot, hot, hot and one of the nicest
weekends we had in a long time. Friday night was
the Gong Show Karaoke with MC Betty Anghelone,
it was a lot of fun and everyone was a winner. Liz
Revill and Carol Maloney did a great job putting
together the show on Saturday night which was
hilarious. There was a sea of maroon shirts in front
of Kelly’s cheering for our men as they marched by.
Convention was one of the best we’ve had in a long
time.
To ER Mike and his officers the Flag Day Ceremony
was beautiful. On behalf of Mary Ruck and myself,
thank you ladies for providing the food.
Janet Desfosse, Nancy Brandine and Cathy Grabau,
a special thank you for a job well done on the Gift
Auction. I like to thank the Ladies Auxiliary for
contributing their time, gifts and services which
made the gift auction, a huge success.
Thank you Sharon Corridon and kitchen crew and
waitress, Denise Giuriceo for the Beef Fajitas,
Grilled Chicken with four cheese pasta and nachos.
Great job, the food was fantastic!
Our next dinner will be July 9th. The ladies will be
serving Barbecue Chicken and Ribs.
Our cooking class was held on June 22nd. Chef
Carmello made Mediterian Salad, Tomato
Mozzarella Towers and Cold Eggplant Rollatine
with Mixed Greens. This was our last class until
September. Thanks Carmello, have a great summer.
Ginger Rooney and Cathy Merker are planning the
Fashion Show Social for Thursday, August 5th with
the Fashion Show in October.
Our Women of the Year Dinner for Cathy Merker is
on Saturday, August 21st. For tickets, contact Kay
Woods 732-495-2953.
On September 25th, we are planning our
Craft Fair/Bake Sale. For information call
Nancy Brandine 732-492-3893 or Flo Gromley
732-495-7490.
There won’t be a meeting in July or August. So have
a great summer and see you in September.
President Kathy Corridon

TESTIMONIAL HONORING
WOMEN OF THE YEAR

CATHY MERKER
AUGUST 21, 2010

COCKTAIL HOUR 7-8
CHICKEN FRANCAISE

OPEN BAR
MUSIC BY JOE McGRATH

DONATION: $30.00 PP
CONTACT KAY WOODS

FOR TICKETS
732-495-2953

A Very Heart Felt
Thank You!

This years Gift Auction (AKA: Chinese Auction)

was a huge success because so many people were

there to help.

First the Ladies Auxiliary for their very generous

donations, working the tables, working with me

behind the scenes and being there with very good

and sound advise. Last, but not least generous

attendance of Auxiliary and Community.

So Thank You Ladies, Husbands of Ladies,

bartenders and all that helped. A special thank you

to our President Kathy Corridon and my co-chairs

Cathy Grabau and Nancy Brandine.



Page 8 b b July 2010

COMMITTEE CHAIRLADIES
Auditor/Budget . . . . . . . . . . Chris Marchetti . . . . . 732-872-1189
Book. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Barbara DeSiato . . . . . 732-822-7490
Chairlady Raffle . . . . . . . . . . . Flo Gormley . . . . . . 732-495-0678
Chili Contest . . . . . . . . . . . . Sharon Corridon. . . . . 732-495-2768
Chili Contest . . . . . . . . . . . . Janet Desfosse . . . . . 732-495-9297
Christmas Party. . . . . . . . . . . Janet Desfosse . . . . . 732-495-9297
Christmas Party. . . . . . . . . . . Carol Maloney . . . . . 732-787-1622
Christmas Trees . . . . . . . . . . . . Kay Woods . . . . . . . 732-495-2953
Christmas Trees . . . . . . . . . . . . Edna Bryk . . . . . . . 732-787-4780
Cooking Class . . . . . . . . . . . . Donna Smith . . . . . . 732-787-1941
Convention Shirts . . . . . . . . . . Kay Woods . . . . . . . 732-495-2953
Craft Fair/Bake Sale . . . . . . Nancy Brandine . . . . . 732-495-3893
Craft Fair/Bake Sale . . . . . . . . Flo Gormley . . . . . . 732-495-0678
Dark Horse. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Cathy Merker . . . . . . 732-495-6654
Women of the Year Dis. Rep.Dottie Nesfield . . . . . 732-787-7732
Women of the Year Dis. Rep. Cathy Trieste . . . . . . 732-291-0276
Fashion Show . . . . . . . . . . . . Ginger Rooney . . . . . 732-787-7861
Fashion Show . . . . . . . . . . . . Cathy Merker . . . . . . 732-495-6654
Friday Night Dinners . . . . . . Janet Desfosse . . . . . 732-495-9297
Funerals . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Fran Duffy . . . . . . . 732-787-3330
Gift Auction . . . . . . . . . . . . . Janet Desfosse . . . . . 732-495-9297
Gift Auction . . . . . . . . . . . . . Nancy Brandine . . . . . 732-495-3893
Gift Auction . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Cathy Grabau . . . . . . 732-739-2933
Gold Star. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Liz Revill . . . . . . . 732-671-1704
Holiday Pick . . . . . . . . . . . Elaine McCormick . . . . 732-787-2227
Holiday Pick . . . . . . . . . . . . . Cathy Merker . . . . . . 732-495-6654
Hospitality . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Edna Bryk . . . . . . . 732-787-4780
Hospitality . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Joan Burger. . . . . . . 732-789-9350
Membership . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Ginger Smith . . . . . . 732-495-4693
Membership . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Liz Revill . . . . . . . 732-671-1704
Past President Dinner . . . . . . Kathy Corridon . . . . . 732-495-2953
Past President Dinner . . . . . . Chris Marchetti . . . . . 732-872-1189
Phone Committee. . . . . . . . . . . Mary Ruck . . . . . . . 732-741-7685
Pins. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Pat Crawford . . . . . . 732-787-0978
Plaques . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Chris Marchetti . . . . . 732-872-1189
Scholarship. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Cathy Trieste . . . . . . 732-291-0276
Steal Bingo . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Edna Bryk . . . . . . . 732-787-4780
Steal Bingo . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Chris Marchetti . . . . . 732-872-1189
Sunshine . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Chris Marchetti . . . . . 732-872-1189
Waitresses. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Kathy Corridon . . . . . 732-495-3689
Women of the Year

Ladies Auxiliary Officers
2010-2011

President . . . . . . . Kathy Corridon . . . . . . . . 732-495-3689
1st V.P. . . . . . . . . Nancy Brandine . . . . . . . 732-492-3893
2nd V.P. . . . . . . . Ginger Smith . . . . . . . . . 732-495-4693
3rd V.P. . . . . . . . . Adrienne Snow . . . . . . . . 732-291-0695
Treasurer . . . . . . . Adrianne Bolin . . . . . . . . 732-787-9155
Recording Sec . . . Carol Maloney . . . . . . . . 732-787-1622
Corresponding Sec . . . Liz Revill . . . . . . . . . . 732-671-1704
Chaplain . . . . . . . . . . Janet Desfosse. . . . . . 732-495-9297

Executive Board
Kay Woods . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 732-495-2953
Colleen Kelly . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 732-787-7929
Ginger Rooney . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 732-787-7861
Chris Marchetti . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 732-872-1189
Cathy Grabau . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 732-739-2933

JULY BIRTHDAY LADIES
BIRTH FLOWER - LARKSPUR

CATHY ROGER, 3RD, GOLD S.
BARBARA CARROLL, 5TH, GOLD S.
LISA ROSSON, 5TH, PAST PRES.
ADRIANNE BOLIN, 10TH, TRES., PAST W.O.Y.
BARBARA DESIATO, 12TH, GOLD S.
JOAN BURGER, 17TH, GOLD S.
SHIRLEY BONGIOVANI, 20TH, GOLD S.
EDNA BRYK, 23RD. PAST W.O.Y.
KAY FALCO, 26TH, GOLD S.
HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO OUR CANCER AND LEO LADIES.

WITH BEST WISHES, YOUR AUXILIARY

SSppoottlliigghhtt  LLaaddyy
My Spotlight Lady for 
Elaine McCormick.

Elaine has been a member for many
years and has chaired many events.
Even though she is a snow bunny and is
only there from May to October. She is
a very hard worker and is always

willing to help whenever she can. Elaine
volunteered  each year to chair the holiday picks, a
new project this year. I know it will be a huge
success. Elaine McCormick stand up and let the
light shine upon you.

FRIDAY NIGHT DINNER
BY THE LADIES AUXILIARY

JULY 9TH

BARBECUE CHICKEN 
OR RIBS

SIDES, SALAD, DESSERT,
COFFEE OR TEA

MUSIC BY JIMMY PEREZ
COME DOWN AND

SUPPORT THE LADIES
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GOD BLESS
MIDDLETOWN ELKS

BD

Please support 
the Middletown Elks

WOLFE’S CONSTRUCTION
All Work Guaranteed

732-769-2720

Call for Roofing & Siding Specials
Custom Homes • Additions •Kitchens • Baths 

Tile & Wood Floors • Renovations • Finished Basements
Decks • Windows • Doors • Owner Supervised 

Meticulous Clean-Up • Beat Any Price - Within Reason 

732-217-1636
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Please support 
the Middletown Elks

Please support 
the Middletown Elks



Calendar Events For August 2010
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday
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321 TRACK
DAY AT

MONMOUTH
PARK

CAMP MOORE
TRIP/RAIN DATE

BIKE RUN

POKER
RUN 9:00 AM

SIGN-UP

LADIES
AUXILIARY

TEA SOCIAL

RENTAL
MCC 

MEETING

EAGLE
SCOUT COURT 

OF HONOR

LADIES
AUX

DINNER
6:00 PM

RIBS AND
CHICKEN

DINNER - BY
PERS

LOBSTER
FEST II
DINNER

STARTS AT
5:00 PM

GOLF 
OUTING/
CASINO
NIGHT

RENTAL

WOMAN OF
THE YEAR

DINNER 
7:00 PM

RENTALREGULAR
MEETING
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DAY

RAIN DATE
FLUKE TOUR

50TH
ANNIVERSARY

@ LODGE
1/2 PRICE DRINKS

1 PM - 5 PM

MCC 
MEETING

PER
MEETING

LADIES
AUX

DINNER
6:00 PM

FLUKE 
TOURNAMENT

CAPTAIN’S 
MEETING

50TH
ANNIVERSARY

DINNER
@ LAKESIDE

10K DWG.
RENTAL PM

FLUKE
TOURNAMENT

RENTAL PM

DRUG
ACTIVITY

COMMITTEE
FUND RAISER

REGULAR
MEETING

DINNER BY 
DRUG 
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COMMITTEE

6:00 PM




